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SERENITY HILLS

IMPORTANT NOTICES
Summer is in full swing! Please watch out for children playing outside and

people walking on the road! Be mindful of outside temperatures and use caution

when walking animals on the pavement. Pavement temperatures can be much higher

than outside temps.

GENERAL INFO YOU NEED TO KNOW
Parents, please make sure your children understand that they are not allowed

near the water tower. Playing behind the water tower in between the fences can

be dangerous. Also, children are not allowed to hangout by the mailboxes. Talk

to them about road safety and to look both ways before crossing the streets.

SERENITY WATER

IMPORTANT NOTICES
We are still in a stage 3 drought! Please help conserve water! Outdoor pools

of any kind or size is not permitted. Be sure to check your home for leaks.

Washing vehicles is not permitted.

GENERAL INFO YOU NEED TO KNOW
Conservation tips: water gardening plants at night; turn off water when

brushing teeth; opt for 5 minute showers instead of baths; wash full loads of

dishes and laundry; check often for leaks; make sure outside hose bibs are

fully shut off.

VISIT OUR UPDATED WEBSITE TO VIEW NEWSLETTERS, NOTICES, AND UPDATES!
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